
 

 

 

 

 

Business Matters @ Sac State 
 

TOPIC: FDW Moving to Cloud Environment 
 
DATE:  January 31, 2023 
 
TO: Campus Business Partners, Deans, Associate Deans, Department Chairs, Directors, 

and Managers 
 
FROM: Financial Serivices and Budget Planning & Administration 
 
The Finance Data Warehouse has moved to an Oracle Analytics Cloud version on January 27th.  
The link in MySacState has been updated to point to this new version.  Although the Oracle 
version is very similar to the older edition, the Chancellor’s Office has improved some features 
as detailed below. 

New Features:  

1) Typing in the search box now populates possible values: 

 
 
2) The search feature now defaults to “Contains” and is not case sensitive: 

 



 

 

 

Customizations: 

Previously saved reports in FDW (customizations) should carry over to the cloud version, 
however you may need to recreate some of the newer customizations.   

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Diana Lynch (d.lynch@csus.edu) 
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